
 

 

DD/MM/YY 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

It has been a busy week at school, children have settled back 
into their school routines, well done to those sticking to the 
New Year Goal of  arriving to school on time!  

We have an exciting term planned, so please make sure that 
you read the newsletters carefully to keep yourself and family 
fully in the picture of all that is happening!  

 

Reception Finley Oswell 

Year 1 Amelie Dillon 

Year 2 George Collier 

Year 3 William Boswell 

Year 4 Rohan Evers 

Year 5 Jacob Richards 

Year 6 Hannah Welsh 

ASC Briella-Rose Hylton 

“READING OF THE WEEK” 

 
I will make you a light to the nations, that my salvation may 

reach to the ends of the earth.  

Isaiah 49:6 



 

 

NEWS & UPDATES 

Lunchtime Clubs 

Monday - School Council and Art Club for Ys 3 & 4 
Tuesday - Times Tables Club 
Wednesday - KS1 Book Club and KS2 Music 
Thursday - Mini-Vinnies 
Friday - KS1 ECO Club 
The Year 6 SATS Booster club is the exception. 
This will be on Monday running from 3 - 4 pm. 

Year 5 Red Ridge Residential 

Year 5 are invited on residential to the outdoor pursuits cen-
tre, Red Ridge from 8th to 10th March. The children have a fan-
tastic opportunity to take part in pursuits such as climbing, 
abseiling, zip wire and caving. It really is a very exciting oppor-
tunity. The cost of the venture is £220.00 and payment can be 
made in instalments by ParentPay, with the balance outstand-
ing payable by 1st March 2023.  

The children will leave school on Wednesday 8th March at 9am 
(They will need a packed lunch that day) and they will arrive 
back at school on Friday 10th March at 6pm.  

St Mary’s Meals 

Fundraising for St Mary’s Meals though Bags to School 

Pleases drop off bags of unwanted items/clothes anytime from 
Monday, 16th January to Tuesday, 24th January. The more they 
weigh, the more they pay.  

 

Redridge Update 

Please be aware that clothes may get very dirty, so new de-
signer label clothing is not appropriate and a number of thin 
layers are better than one thick one for warmth – it can get 
VERY cold! NO MOBILE PHONES OR ELECTRONIC GAMES. De-
tails regarding the trip will be communicated in a meeting 
for parents on Monday 27th February at 5 pm.  If you have 
any concerns at all, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 

Redridge Kit List 

 Sleeping Bag    

 Flannel/Toothbrush/Toothpaste   

 Slippers    

 Towel    

 Hat/gloves    

 Teddy/Book/Board Game     

 Socks/Underwear    

 3 complete changes of clothes    

 WATERPROOF COAT AND TROUSERS    

 Walking boots or Cross Trainers  



 

 

EVENTS, NOTICES & REMINDERS 

Burwardsley Educational Centre 

REMINDER - Y3 Burwardsley Outdoor Activity Centre 20th—21st April  

On Thursday 20th April, Year 3 will be going on a visit to Burwardsley Outdoor Centre. 

They will return on Friday 21st April. 

Children will need a packed lunch either from school or home 

They will wear their uniform for the trip.  

Uniform rail                                                                                            Spare print cartridges available in return for donation to school 

                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

Please help yourself to any items that would be of use.  

SAFEGUARDING 

Dear Parents/carers 

If you have any safeguarding concerns 

Please speak to the Designated Safeguarding  

Lead (DSL) Janet McKinlay. 

Reminder 

The school office is open from 8am to 4pm. 

To reduce the influx of calls and emails to the main office at peak times, please follow the below procedures: 

Reporting absences: Ring 01606 516 171 & select option 1 by 9am latest each day.  State child’s full name, class and reason for 

absence. 

Booking a place for clubs; (bookings need to be made by midday Friday for the following week), 

ParentPay queries, medical appointment absences, please email finance@stmrc.uk 

mailto:finance@stmrc.uk


 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR 

Extra-curricular 

 

Extra-curricular 

 

Extra-curricular 

 

Extra-curricular 

 

Amazon Smile  

Any up & coming birthdays? While thinking about gifts, why not provide a gift to St Mary’s PTA at no addi-
tional cost? If you order through Amazon Smile, Amazon donates 0.5% of every purchase to us! It’s simple to 
do. 



 

 

OUR SPIRITUAL LIFE 

Vigil Mass          Saturday 6:30pm 

Sunday Mass    9am St Margaret Ward, Holmes Chapel  

                             11am St Mary’s, Middlewich 

 

Monday 16th January Bags2School Collection is still running  

Tuesday 17th January Y5/6 indoor sports hall athletics  at St Nicholas High School  

Wednesday 18th January  Year 5 Swimming 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me, 

God bless always,  

 

 

Mrs Janet McKinlay                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 


